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Halverson, Vicky

From: Bob Morrone [bmorrone@primerealtywl.com]
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2009 12:57 PM

To: Kerkman, Samantha

Subject: Bili 138

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Purple

Samantha,

I ask that you vote NO to the DNR secretary Bill 138. This hill is not good for the real estate or land

development/ home building business. In this economic climate | do not see the need for additional
layers of legislation.
Thanks,

Bob Morrone

2350 2™ street
Kenosha, Wl 53140

9/18/2009



